
 

 

   
 

Calling all Support 
Workers 

 

Free webinar to support your leadership development 
 

Direct Support Workers change the world every day. Your work matters to the people and families you 
support and our communities.  
 
WAIS are proud to share with you the opportunity to join a free webinar for Support Workers to hear 
about how leadership development has impacted on Support Workers who have invested in learning 
about leadership and had experiences of leading.  
 
Next Generation Leaders is a development program focused on building the leadership capability within 
Support Workers. Come and hear from our second-year graduates how they have tackled leadership 
and its impact on them professionally and personally.  
 
The Next Generation Leaders will share with you; 

• What is leadership and why we need you to consider leadership in your work  
• How they have put leadership into action in both their work and personal development  
• Interesting projects that will have an impact on Support Work now and in the future  

Who is the webinar for? 

• Support Workers who are curious about progressing your own   leadership development then this 
webinar is for you. 

• People working in support Organisations’ who are interested in investing in Support Worker 
leadership. 

When – March 22nd, 2022 1.30 - 4pm  
The webinar is held online and you will need a PC, camera and microphone to participate. 
 
Places are limited – BOOK HERE or please visit: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/next-generation-leaders-
2022-webinar-tickets-224464448207 
 
Any queries please contact: 
b.salant@waindividualisedservices.org.au  
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